
MEMORANDUM

To: Drafting Committee for the Uniform Real Property Transfer on Death Act

From: Thomas P. Gallanis

Date: March 10, 2009

Re: Draft for Review

Attached is a revised draft incorporating revisions suggested by the Committee on Style. 
Your comments and suggestions are warmly encouraged.  Indeed, this may well be the final
opportunity to suggest changes before the annual meeting draft is prepared for final reading.

I would greatly appreciate your feedback by Friday, April 3.  I can be reached by phone at
(612) 626-9700 or by e-mail at <gallanis@umn.edu>.


